
From: Pete, Aaron
Sent: 12/9/2013 9:38:27 AM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss PG&E's Contractor Safety Program

Hi Laura, right now the General is available the whole month of January except the week of 
January 13th.

Thank you,

Aaron K. Pete

SED Administration

415-703-2179

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 2:41 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron
Subject: FW: Meeting to discuss PG&E's Contractor Safety Program

Aaron: just so it doesn’t get lost, could you and I go ahead and set up the two meetings in 
January, this one on contractor safety, and the other with Meri Issel?

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) fmailto:emorv.haqan@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 1:18 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Cc: Pete, Aaron; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss PG&E's Contractor Safety Program

I regret that I am going to have to postpone this meeting till after Jan 5th. I am leaving Tuesday 
for the east coast to take care of one of my former officers who is terminally ill has only days 
left Since I don’t know how long I will be gone and I was planning Christmas leave starting on 
the 20th, I do not plan on being back in San Francisco until 5 Jan 2014.
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Happy Holidays to you and your families,

BGH

Brigadier General (CA) Emory I. Hagan, III

(916) 267-7201 Cell

ejh@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 12:41 PM
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Cc: Pete, Aaron; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: Meeting to discuss PG&E's Contractor Safety Program

General Hagan

I am following up on the interest you expressed yesterday in knowing more about what we are 
doing to strengthen our contractor safety program. My colleague Erik Jacobson suggests that it 
would be worthwhile to have a discussion that includes our Safety Director and our Manager of 
Contractor Safety Redacted

I am copying Aaron (as always) for help in getting something scheduled at your convenience. 
We would be happy to host a visit at our SF offices or we also will gladly come to you.
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Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/
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